
LGBTQ+ youth in foster care need and deserve safe and affirming foster 
homes, with adults who can help them realize their full potential. 
The workshop will help individuals create an understanding of SOGIE 
(Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity & Expression), how to ensure their 
foster homes have accepting and affirming spaces for LGBTQ+ youth, and 
increase cultural awareness of issues facing LGBTQ+ youth in care. 

SUPPORTING LGBTQ+ YOUTH IN 

FOSTER CARE WORKSHOP

March 14th, 2020 |10am -2pm 
5907 Martin Luther King Jr. Way South 
Seattle,  WA 98118 
 
For more information or to register: 
Amara@AmaraPutsKidsFirst.org 
206-260-1700


